
July 29, 2008                Paul Sawtell & David Coyle

Today’s Meeting

Sue Soorenko 
“What’s in 

Your Ice Cream?”
 

• Aug 5 2008
Robert Nath “The History of Taxation”

• Aug 12 2008 • Scott Wood
“The Amadeus Concerts, Inc.”

What was the D.I.G.R. 
Club and how was one 
awarded membership?
All answers can be found online 
in the “History of the Rotary Club of McLean.”

The answer for today’s Befuddler:

R o t a r y  D i s t r i c t  7 6 1 0  C l u b  o f  t h e  Ye a r  f o r  t h e  s e c o n d  y e a r  i n  a  r o w !

Happy Talk

Mike Holleran was involved in a Youth 
Baseball Tournament and saw Bob Hahne’s 

granddaughter Lauren pitch and grandson 
Jared pitch 3 no-hit innings. Bob Hahne, at the 
same tournament saw Mike Holleran’s son 
pitch a complete game. Pamela Danner recently 
went to Seattle and Estes Park, Colorado. Chet 

Gray returned from a family reunion in Durango, 
Colorado. Ed Shahin celebrated his sister’s 50th 
wedding anniversary in Niagara Falls, New York 
and is happy Nats took 2 of 3 from Braves. Mike 

DeRose traveled to the Thousand Islands - and 
didn’t bring us back any dressing! Deborah 

Jackson celebrated 100th Anniversary of her 
sorority Alpha Kappa Alpha. 

Visiting Rotarians

Tin Lay Raschid, PDG

Kim McClelland of Springfield

Carol and Jim Babcock of Falls Church

Guests
Joan Shetterly a guest of Bill Stell 

Announcements

September 6 is Family Day at the Rosenbaum’s 

house. Matt Wallace announced that planning is 

underway for Monte Carlo Night which will be at 

Westwood Country Club on November 14.  Happy 

Birthday to our July Birthdays:   Larry Deigh, Paul 

Frank, Alan Grielsamer, Brian Pence, Tin Lay 

Rashid, John Tharrington, Linda Willliams and 

Lois Wilson.

Last Week

Dr. Michael Timothy Gocke spoke on 

Oral Medicine.

The D.I.G.R. (“Damn, I’m A Good Rotarian”) distinction was given to 
members for “Service Above Self.” The year was 1996.  President Bob Ward 
(The Good Ward) designed a special mug as the award.


